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The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Monday, January 25, at  

6:30 p.m. in Town Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael and Clerk-

Treasurer Karen Dinger present.   

 

President Moore calls meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Discussion is held regarding use of current police vehicle once new vehicle arrives. 

 

Discussion is held regarding the new internal controls law and how controls will be implemented 

for the town. 

 

Discussion is held regarding ordinance drafts regarding firearms and vicious animals. 

 

President Moore motions to adjourn meeting.  Huffer 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

__________________________   __________________________ 

Stan Moore, President     Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


